
 

 

 
 
 

To:  Microsoft Attorneys 
 ABA Attorneys 
 LCLD Member Attorneys 
  
RE:  A Call for Mock Interviewers 
  
Dear Colleagues,  
 
I’d like to invite you to participate as a mock interviewer during a career development 
workshop at this year’s LCLD 1L Scholars Summit, presented in partnership with LCLD 
member corporation Microsoft. 
 
Launched by Microsoft president Brad Smith more than a decade ago, the Facilitating 
Diversity in the Legal Profession Workshop provides diverse first-year law students in 
LCLD’s 1L Scholars Program with an opportunity to practice resume writing, participate 
in mock interviews, and refine their LinkedIn profile to be more effective in reaching po-
tential employers.  
 
Having professionals of your caliber conduct these interviews will be an added benefit. 
Not only will the 1L Scholars learn from accomplished attorneys who have mastered the 
art of the interview, but they’ll also learn how to make their personal “brand” more mar-
ketable while gaining insights that will help them throughout their careers. 
  
Won’t you pay it forward to the next generation by registering here to conduct mock in-
terviews during the 1L Scholars Virtual Summit in May?  
  
Thank you for your commitment to a more diverse and inclusive legal profession. 
 
All the best, 
 

 
  
Robert Grey 
LCLD President 

https://lcld.formstack.com/forms/2023_mock_interviewer_registration_form

